
Summer Reading 2020
Hello! Below is the summer reading requirement 

for the incoming 4th grade class. If you have 

questions, please email me at 

ncornell@ascension-parish.com. 

Students will be reading “Mr. Popper’s Penguins” by 

Florence and Richard Atwater. This book is a Guided 

Reading Level Q, which is equivalent to the end of 3rd

grade. This book is available through the Louisville 

Free Public Library and can be found on EPIC. 

Students have at home access to EPIC until June 

30th. I have included a PowerPoint on how you can 

set up at home access on EPIC for your child. 

We will incorporate this book into the beginning of 

the year curriculum. Students are also responsible 

for completing the attached work to be turned in 

upon arriving back at school. I have also included 

the rubric for the work. 
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